
Newry, Mourne and Down District Council 25 November 2016 

Dear Mr Jefferson, 

I refer to the above matter and thank you for your request for  
information, I apologise for the delay in being able to offer you a  
substantive response. 

Your request for information relating to Newry, Mourne and Down District  
Council and Council run buildings has been treated as a request under the  
Freedom of Information Act 2000. I confirm your request has now been  
processed as a request under the terms of the Act and, accordingly, please  
find Council’s response below. 

Newry, Mourne and Down District Council does not hold any information in  
relation to your request. As a Council in Northern Ireland this Council  
has no libraries, day care centres or Schools. However the Council has  
reviewed information held in relation to its buildings which include  
administrative bases, leisure centres and Community centres. There have  
been a few closures since 2010 but in each case this has been to redirect  
a service, e.g. a new facility has been built, rather than truly close it. 
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